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Do not abolish vote by mail in Oregon! It is ESSENTIAL that ALL citizens have the 

opportunity to vote at their convenience. Rural residents, those who need public 

transportation, those with odd employment hours, people with disabilities, people who 

travel for work ALL need the opportunity to vote when able, NOT just in one 8 hour 

period. Voting by mail is safe and secure and it needs to remain the primary method 

of voting in Oregon.  


